
From:  Morry Berman <tgumb@att.net>

Sent time:  05/30/2020 04:06:45 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Center Project.
 

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

I am writing in behalf of myself and my neighbors regarding the proposed Hollywood Center Project. This project is completely out of
scale to anything in the neighborhood and will have a deleterious effect on nearly aspect of the area;; huge increases in traffic and
congestion and general degradation of the environment. I hope that this project will be scaled back or abandoned altogether to help
retain the quality of life in Hollywood and adjoining areas.

Thank you, 
Morris Berman


